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CONDOLENCE MEETING 

 

 

Members of the Visva-Bharati community deeply mourn the loss of Prof. Rajat 

Kanta Ray, eminent historian and former vice-chancellor of Visva-Bharati. 

 

To show respect to his memory, a condolence meeting will be held at the Central 

Administrative Building today (Thursday, 07.08.2025) at 03.00 P.M. 

 

Students and members of teaching and non-teaching staff of Visva-Bharati are 

requested to attend. 

 

 

 

A Special Prayer Meeting (বিশেষ উপাসনা) will be organised in Prof. Ray’s memory 

at the Upasana Griha, Santiniketan, immediately after the Rabindra-Saptaha 

concludes. The date and time of the Special Prayer Meeting will be duly notified. 
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